
Little Flower Parish 2023-2024 CGS/CCD Schedule 
Class time 6:00 – 7:30pm 

 
 

Sept 13 First day of class CGS Family Mass with Father Phillips followed by final registration 

        and Atrium orientation 

Sept 20 Class 

Sept 27 Class 

Oct 4  Class 

Oct 11  Class 

Oct 18   NO Class 

Oct 25  Class 

Nov 1  Class 

Nov 8  Class 

Nov 15  Class 

Nov 22  NO Class 

Nov 29  Class 

Dec 6   Class 

Dec 13  Class   Reconciliation for grades 3-9, grades 3-6 meet in atrium, grade 7 meet 

in Mr. Johnson’s classroom 

Dec 20  Class 

Dec 27  NO Class 

Jan 3  Class 

Jan 10  Class 

Jan 17  Class 

Jan 24  Class 

Jan 31  Class 

Feb 7   Class 

Feb 14  Ash Wednesday CGS Family Mass with Father Phillips followed by church visit 

Feb 21  Class 

Feb 28  Class   First reconciliation 

Mar 6  NO Class 

Mar 13  Class    Reconciliation for grades 3-9, grades 3-6 meet in atrium, grade 7 meet 

in Mr. Johnson’s classroom 

Mar 20  Class 

Mar 27  NO Class  Holy Week – we invite you to participate in all scheduled 

Masses/services) 

Apr 3  Class 



Apr 5-6-7 Sacramental Retreat (for those receiving First Holy Communion) 

Apr 10  Class 

Apr 17  Class 

Apr 24  Class 

May 1  Class 

 

 

Parents, please try your best to have your children in class each scheduled week.  If class is cancelled 

due to weather or some unforeseen reason, please check our Parish Website or our Parish App.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please call me. 

 

Dione Bohl (701-822-3237) 

 

 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.LittleFlowerMinot.com 

The Youth Religious Education section can be found under the Faith Formation tab. 

 

PARISH APP: The myParish App can be found in the App Store or Google Play Store.  It’s free to download and 

join – just select our parish (St. Therese, Church of the Little Flower) and enable notifications when setting it up.  

This will allow you to be notified if class is canceled due to weather or any other emergencies. 

 

FACEBOOK: We will also post any announcements regarding Youth Religious Education on our parish Facebook 

page. 

http://www.littleflowerminot.com/

